
October 8, 2022 

Dear Sponsor of the Ted Rogers Scholarship, 

It is with humble appreciation I write to thank you for the generous scholarship that you have 

awarded me. As I currently work towards the completion of my educational goals, it is with your 

generous help that my career aspirations are becoming so much more achievable. I am studying 

Chemical Process Engineering Technology at the College of the North Atlantic. Coming from a small, 

isolated community in Labrador, I do not have the opportunity to receive my post-secondary 

education while living at home with my parents. Aside from the fact that I am living away from family, 

trying to stay healthy and focus on working hard in school, there is the consideration of the immense 

expense it is to attend school. Your generous contribution towards my education allows me to be able 

to make this transition much more accessible.  

Understanding how things work has always intrigued me. My dream to become an engineering 

tecnologist will hopefully allow me to provide services to various places in Canada and perhaps even 

beyond, but I’m really interested in working in rural, remote areas on special projects. My goal is to 

hopefully take on leadership roles in my workplace and in society as a volunteer. I am looking forward to 

unique opportunities to work alongside investigators of prestigious projects and make personal 

contributions. Your award has reinforced for me the importance of contributing to my community and 

to work hard. Thank you so much for your generous support towards helping me achieve my 

educational dreams. 

Sincerely yours, 

Blake Rumbolt 




